
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SUNDAY, OCTOBER 3, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

IF YOU MISSED HEARING MY MANAGER’S DESK YESTERDAY, I ANNOUNCED THAT WE 

ENDED THE LETTER COUNT ON FRIDAY JUST 5 LETTERS SHORT. HOWEVER, I’M PRETTY 

CONFIDENT WE’LL GET AT LEAST THAT MANY LETTERS ON MONDAY THAT WERE 

WRITTEN BEFORE MIDNIGHT ON THE 30TH.  

[SUSAN HAD A SUGGESTION FOR US IN HER EMAIL THAT YOU MIGHT WANT TO RESPOND 

TO] Dear WRVM staff. In 1973, I traveled to northeast Wisconsin for the first time to work at a Bible 

camp as a counselor.  I heard WRVM for the first time.  It was similar to WMBI, out of Chicago where I 

lived.  I ended up teaching “up north”, married and helped raise our children here.  48 years later, I am still 

listening to you! Morning Watch is still my favorite program.  It gets me up along with important 

information for my day.  I love the praise music and encouragement in the Word. 

It also keeps me on time.   

My only suggestion is during the overnight.  Once in a while I turn on the station to help me get back to 

sleep.  When the announcers says, “Now as we start the 4 o’clock…” 

It is super hard to get back to sleep.  Those who are up because of their jobs can look at the clock to find 

out the time.  But those of us who are trying to fall back to sleep really don’t want to know the 

time.  Thanks for your consideration. Thank you for staying true to God’s Word in the message you send 

out. 

FOR THOSE OF YOU ARE FIND YOURSELF AWAKE AT NIGHT, WHAT DO YOU THINK? EVEN 

IF YOU DID NOT WRITE DURING LETTER MONTH, WE STILL VALUE YOUR FEEDBACK AND 

SUGGESTIONS ANY TIME OF YEAR. 

[PASTOR APPRECIATION MONTH] 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

VISIT US ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


